
Dates for your diary: 

Fine Motor workshop- 

Caterpillar class– 6th    

December at 9 am. 

Butterfly class– 7th      

December at 1pm 
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Team Ant 

Here are the traits of our 
character Team Ant: 

 

We work together.   

 

We are good team players. 

 

We listen to each other. 

 

We like to say ‘Well done!’ 
to others when they have 
good ideas  

Congratulations  

We would like to say well done to the following 

children who have impressed staff by         

demonstrating the dispositions of Team Ant at 

school: 

Caterpillar Class:  

Amelia: Well done for always supporting her 

friends in class. Keep it up!     

Butterfly Class:  

Luca M: Well done to Luca for being very 

helpful. He has helped his friends find their name 

cards during snack time. Super! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope our families cele-
brating the festival of    
Diwali had a good time 
with their families and we 
wish you a peaceful year 
ahead. 

**** 

Thank you parents for  
supporting our children 
with their homework on 
collecting leaves, conkers 
and acorns.  

The children were very  

excited to share the photos 
sent via class dojo and talk 
about their experiences. 

Your support is always 
much appreciated! 

 

In line with safeguarding 

we ask parents to ensure 

they are NOT ON THEIR 

MOBILE PHONES when 

dropping off and collecting 

children.  It is  important 

that your attention is fully 

present at this time. 

In addition to this, I would 

like to remind parents  that 

we are a healthy school 

and in order to promote 

healthy eating habits    

parents SHOULD NOT be 

giving their children sweet 

treats when they leave the 

nursery at home time. 

Consider healthier snack 

options or wait until they 

get home. 
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